



January 28, 2010

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Customer Sited Renewable Sources Independent Monitor Report

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please find enclosed an original and 8 copies of New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc.'s (NHEC's) report as independent monitor for calendar year 2009 in accordance with Puc 2505.09.

If you should have any questions or need additional information, please contact Heather Manypenny at manypennyh@nhec.com or 603-536-8827 or Scott McNeil at mcneils@nhec.com or 603-536-8608.

Sincerely,

Stephen E Kaminski, PE

VP, Power Resources and Access